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Hinckley Town 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

Your priorities are chosen quarterly and are based upon information gathered through NHL 

(Neighbourhood Link), social media, local engagement, and emerging crime trends. You have stated 

that the following key themes are important to you.  

#YouSaidWeDid 

Your Dedicated Neighbourhood 

Team (DNT) is a group of local 

Officers dedicated to  

serving your community. The 

team is made up of Officers 

based in your area and supported 

by the wider Policing family.  

You Said We did 

ASB remains one of the beat priorities. We have noted a rise in reported incidents of Anti-Social   

Behaviour (ASB) across the beat area of late. ASB covers a 

range of different things such as vandalism, obstruction to the 

highway, noise complaints, children trespassing, neighbour 

disputes and more. We are engaging with partner agencies to 

work towards resolving the issues  

Road safety – numerous reports of overweight  

vehicles and speeding motorists within the villages. 

This is being addressed best we can as a small 

team. The issue remains one for many areas and 

we understand the concerns. We continue to  

complete speed enforcement days with the  

assistance of volunteers and our road safety team.  

We have also supported Sgt Alex from Hinckley in some 

more Op Flux patrols - this operation is designed to target 

dangerous driving, anti-social vehicle use, and road safety 

concerns  

Rural crime including burglary will always be a  

priority for the area of NH29 beat. With proactive 

patrols and having specialist trained wildlife  

officers, we are able to focus on the issues those 

crimes that are more specific to our rural beat  

locations.  

Proactive patrols have been conducted around all the rural 

villages.  

PC 658 Charles  

PC 611 Smith 

Sgt Paterson 

PC 1242 Cunningham 

PCSO 6501 Sidiropoulos 
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News 

Community engagements 

NEIGHBOURHOOD LINK: 

Neighbourhood Link is a community messaging service from Leicestershire  

Police that provides news and information about policing activity or initiatives, 
crime prevention advice as well as major incidents affecting your area. In order to 
receive messages, you will need to register your details. Registration is free and 
simple to follow. Sign up at: https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk   
 
Please also take the time to let the Beat understand your concerns by completing 

the survey to the right. Simply scan your camera over the top and click. 

@HinckleyPolice 

Market Bosworth Police 

Leics.police.uk/local-policing/ 

hinckleyandblabynpa@leics.police.uk 

BEAT SURGERY/EVENTS 

Kirkby Mallory Open Gardens 

6th July 14.00-16.00 

 

Roman Around – Living History 

Market Bosworth Battlefield 

Sutton Cheney 

26th July 14.00-16.00 

We are receiving reports of Anti-social behaviour around the use of E- bikes, Sur-Rons 

and Electric scooters around the larger villages in particular Ratby, Groby, and      

Markfield. we have also been receiving reports of Anti Social Behaviour at the        

Martinshaw Woods and at the Thornton Reservoir. Reporting in this way, assists us in 

identifying patterns & trends which in turn means we can be on patrol at those       

locations at key times!  

A report was received from site security at Groby Quarry reporting teenagers swimming in the quarry. This meaning several 

officers searching the location to make sure no person(s) were present and in danger. Whilst quarry lakes may look inviting 

on a hot summer's day, there are a number of hidden dangers: deep water, cold water, submerged abandoned machinery 

and car wrecks to take into account. Please DO NOT swim in quarry water. These can be highly dangerous places.  

Whilst out on foot patrol in the centre of Market Bosworth, we come across a vehicle causing an obstruction whilst parked 

on Double yellow lines. Despite making enquiries to locate the owner, unfortunately we could not, therefore the vehicle 

was subsequently recovered. The bus unfortunately had to change its route whilst causing large tailbacks in the square. 

Also, whilst out on foot patrols, we located an insecure vehicle with the window wide open. We would like to remind you 

all to lock and secure you property including your vehicles to reduce the risk of being victims of crime. Thankfully the owner 

for this was located and vehicle secured.  

PCSO’s Niko, Ellis, Danny and Calum attended a report of 10 horses that had escaped and were running around on the road 
in the Barlestone area. With some help of some locals these were safely returned to where they belong.  

We started one shift with continuing to investigative a recently reported theft in Market Bosworth. This has seen us be  
supported by the Market Bosworth Hotel, local schools and helpful members of the local community. Piecing together CCTV 
and seeking witnesses, has assisted us in progressing the investigation - with the view to hopefully identifying a suspect!  

https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk

